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Action Item 4.4  
Topic:


Administrative Retirement – Instructional Technology  
Strategic Direction:
Goal 3, Objective 3 – Improve the efficiency of college operations
Presented By:

Dr. David Hellmich and Alan Pfeifer
Presentation:           
Dr. Molly Baker has submitted her intent to retire November 1, 2015.  Molly has been instrumental in the faculty development program. We are very appreciative for the leadership she has demonstrated as well as many other expanded professional development opportunities she has contributed to in her role.  We wish Molly the best in her retirement.
Recommendation:

     
The administration recommends the Board accept the retirement of Dr. Molly Baker effective November 1, 2015.  
